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The name of the Society is “Grande Prairie Lacrosse Association”  

 

This document constitutes the general policies and procedures of Grande Prairie Lacrosse 

Association. These policies and procedures regulate the transaction of business and affairs of 

the Association. 
 

1. Preamble 

The policies and procedures of the Grande Prairie Lacrosse Association hereafter known 

as GPLA are subject to terms and conditions imposed by the Greater Edmonton 

Lacrosse Association (“GELC”), the Alberta Lacrosse Association (“ALA”), the Canadian 

Lacrosse Association CLA”), and the Rocky Mountain Lacrosse League (“RMLL”).  

Where a conflict arises between these Bylaws and the Bylaws of GELC, ALA, CLA or 

RMLL, the p o l i c i e s  a n d  p r o c e d u r e s  of GELC, ALA, CLA or RMLL, will govern.  
2. Multiple Teams  

In the case when there are two teams registered at any one level of play those teams shall be 

parity.  Participating players will be evaluated based on preset criteria by no less than 3 coaches, 

none of which will be the coaches of the teams.  The players will then be split evenly based on 

those evaluations. 

3. In the case where there are two teams in one division playing at two levels all players will have 

the opportunity to try out for and be evaluated for the team of their choice. Evaluations will be 

completed by no less then 3 coaches one of which will be the coach of the team they are trying 

out for and the coach of the higher level team will pick their team first . 

 

 

4. Team logo 

No team, player, parent or member will affix the logo of the GPLA to any clothing or product 

with out prior permission from the executive of the GPLA. 

  

5. Team Clothing  

No team, player, parent or member will purchase or order any clothing representing the GPLA 

from any supplier other then that which is identified as the official clothing supplier of the GPLA.  

 

 

 



6. All coaches, assistant coaches and bench personal will meet all criteria for coaching 

requirements as outlined by the ALA, CLA and the GELC and no personnel who do not meet 

those criteria will be permitted on the bench during any game play.  

 

 

 


